
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 7 Resurfacing Improvements  
From Atlantic Avenue to Boynton Beach Boulevard  
Financial Project ID Numbers: 437836-1-52-01 and 437836-1-52-02 

SR 7 Resurfacing Improvements Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the resurfacing 
improvements project on SR 7 from Atlantic Avenue in the City of Delray Beach to Boynton Beach Boulevard in the City of Boynton 
Beach.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing with minor shoulder widening 
 

• Drainage improvements and lighting upgrades  
 

• Installation of gravity wall, guardrail, signing and            
pavement markings 

 

• Intersection signalization improvements at Atlantic Avenue 
and Boynton Beach Boulevard, including traffic monitoring 
systems and pedestrian detection/signals 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• One lane may be closed in each direction, daily, 9 a.m. until 
4 p.m., Monday through Friday 

 

• One lane may be closed in each direction, nightly, 7 p.m. 
until 7 a.m., Sunday night through Friday 

 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Jon Droge, FDOT Project Manager 
jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 632-5768 
 
Jason Jones, Project Administrator 
jjones@consoreng.com or (772) 370-1330 
 
Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Specialist                          
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440 

Construction Cost: $7,969,825                      Construction Start: June 24, 2019                      Anticipated Completion: Late Winter 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
 
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


